

ST. PATRICK'S PRIMARY SCHOOL, ESKRA

171, Newtownsaville Road, Eskra, Omagh, Co Tyrone. BT78 2RJ

Phone: 028 82 841067

Fax: 028 82 841067

email: info@stpatrickseskra.omagh.ni.sch.uk

www.stpatrickspseskra.co.uk

Principal: Mrs. Keira McCallan BA (Hons), PQH

Monday, 16th March, 2020.

Dear Parent,

In the interests of the safety and well-being of our pupils, staff and families, in the midst of the unprecedented Coronavirus crisis, the Board Of Governors of St. Patrick's Primary School have decided to close the school for pupils on Thursday, 19th and Friday, 20th March by using remaining staff training days.

It is our intention to use these days to finalise our contingency plans to facilitate home learning in the event of a longer school closure.

Governors are reviewing the situation on a daily basis and will update you further by the end of this week.

We appreciate your continued support at this difficult time.

Yours sincerely,

Seána Loughran

Mrs. Seána Loughran (Chairperson of the Board of Governors)

Keira McCallan

Mrs. Keira McCallan (Principal)